
The Martin MPO is conducting an Open House for the Martin County Transit Efficiency Study

WE WANT YOUR INPUT!
The Martin MPO is working on a study that 
examines how the transit system can become 
more efficient and determine service integration 
opportunities for Martin County Public Transit 
(MARTY). The Study will identify strategies that 
will:
• Most effectively improve the passenger

experience
• Efficiently expand services through micro-

transit to areas not currently served
• Optimize existing operating and capital

funding
• Pursue supplemental funding opportunities

to grow the transit system

PLEASE COME AND GIVE YOUR INPUT ON 
TRANSIT EFFICIENCY IN MARTIN COUNTY.

Martin County Transit 
Efficiency Study -

Open House
March 29, 2023

(4:30 PM – 6:30 PM) 

Robert Morgade Library
(Anderson Community Room)

5851 S.E. Community Drive
Stuart, FL 34997

Note: MARTY Bus Route 1 serves the Robert Morgade Library.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, gender, religion, disability, or family status.  Persons with questions or concerns 
about nondiscrimination or who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or language translation services (free of charge) should 

contact Ricardo Vazquez, Senior Planner (Title VI/Non-discrimination Contact) at (772) 221-1498 or rvazquez@martin.fl.us. Hearing impaired individuals are 
requested to telephone the Florida Relay System at #711.

Use of the Library meeting rooms does 
not imply Library endorsement of the 
aims, policies or activities of any group 
using the room.
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